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Bulletin Announcements for December 22, 2019 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Dec. 22 – No Sunday school.  Fellowship time 9:30-10-30 in west hallway. Bring pastries, fruit, juice etc. to share.  

Dec. 29 – Advent Giving items for CVCCS items are due at church on this date. 

Dec. 29 – Community Hymn Sing at Stumptown Mennonite Church – 7:00 pm. 

Jan.    5 – Guest speaker from Eastern Mennonite Missions. 

Jan.    5 – My Coins Count begins Jan. 5. Bring your coins for the work of MCC. 
  

Sunday, December 22    Sunday, December 29 

Message Randy Keener     Randy Keener 

Greeters Mim Eberly and Becky Rutt   John and Mim Buckwalter 
 

 

~Advent Giving for CVCCS – By today Dec. 22, you should have 22 items in your Advent basket/box.  You can still begin, 

if you’ve forgotten.  Each day in December (up until Dec. 24) put an item into a basket, box, bag, or whatever container you 

would like.  In addition to food items, paper supplies, bars of soap, dish detergent, etc. are also welcome.  Bring your 

donations to church on December 29 and they will be taken to CVCCS later that week. 

 

~CVCCS WEEKEND BLESSINGS is for local children who face food insecurity. If you choose not to do an Advent Giving 

box, feel free to continue to fill the box at church with items listed on the paper near the box.  The need is still great.  Consider 

being a blessing!  
 

~Care Need: Beginning in 2020, a volunteer(s) is needed to transport Nathan Buckwalter to and from church each Sunday. 

Nathan generally attends worship, but not Sunday school, and so the need is for someone to slip out between SS and church to 

get him and then take him home after services. Nathan lives near Costco. Ideally there would be 2-3 volunteers to share this 

load, with each having designated Sundays in the month. Please see Jan Mast, Care Team Leader, if you are interested. 
  

~Twenty-three ladies enjoyed food and fellowship, at the Sister Care Tea on Wednesday, December 11.  Carol Zook, new 

director of MRC, shared with us how women in India care for each other through Sister Care.  WH women were given the 

opportunity to sign up to participate in a 2020 Sister Care group.  If you were unable to attend and wish to sign up, contact 

Janet Breneman or Rose Kennel. 

 

 ~College Students Encouagement Link for December.  Kindly send a note of encouragement to these college students   

   during the month of December: 
 

Ava Boyer (Freshman at HACC)    Madeline Mast (Sr.– Biology)     Madeline Kachel (Freshman-Ocupational Therapy) 

19 boyerab@gmail.com   madelinehmast@gmail.com      madi19.kachel@gmail.com  

(Commuting from home)  Eastern Mennonite University     Elizabethtown University 

1330 Cedar Ave.   1200 Park Road       747 Baugher Avenue 

East Earl, PA 17519  Harrisonburg, VA 22802      Elizabethtown, PA 17022 
 

 

 ~December 16 – Jan. 3 – Connections.  CHRISTMAS BREAK. 


